
Dear [Instructor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 

incredible support and guidance you have provided in the after-school program. 

Your passion for teaching and dedication to your students have not gone unnoticed. [Child's 

Name] has shown significant growth in their skills and confidence since joining your class. The 

positive environment you create makes learning enjoyable and inspiring. 

Thank you once again for your hard work and commitment. We are truly fortunate to have you 

as our instructor. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


